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Stephen Hoffman

From: Scott Schalles
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 8:09 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: FW: PA State Board of Pharmacy proposed regulation #16a-5429 "Administration of 

Injectable Medications, Biologicals and Immunizations." (IRRC #3272)

Public comment on 3272 
 

From: Pat Epple [mailto:pepple@papharmacists.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 12:47 PM 
To: Scott Schalles <sschalles@irrc.state.pa.us> 
Subject: RE: PA State Board of Pharmacy proposed regulation #16a-5429 "Administration of Injectable Medications, 
Biologicals and Immunizations." (IRRC #3272) 
 
CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
The Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association wholeheartedly supports and agrees with these proposed regulations and 
urges for their finalization.  
 
Pat 
Patricia A. Epple, CAE 
CEO 
Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association 
508 North Third Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17101-1199 
717-234-6151  Ext. 106 
fax: 717-236-1618 
pepple@papharmacists.com 
www.papharmacists.com 
 
  
 

From: Scott Schalles [mailto:sschalles@irrc.state.pa.us]  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 11:30 AM 
Subject: PA State Board of Pharmacy proposed regulation #16a-5429 "Administration of Injectable Medications, 
Biologicals and Immunizations." (IRRC #3272) 
 
The proposal noted above was recently delivered to the Independent Regulatory Review Commission and the 
designated standing committees of the PA General Assembly for review and comment.   Your organization might have 
an interest in it. 
 
The proposal was also published in the October 24, 2020 edition of the PA Bulletin.  Attached is a link to the publication - 
https://www.pacodeandbulletin.gov/Display/pabull?file=/secure/pabulletin/data/vol50/50-43/1450.html 
 
A copy of the rulemaking can also be obtained from IRRC’s website – www.irrc.state.pa.us. 
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The rulemaking has a 30-day public comment period that closes on November 23, 2020.  Instructions for submitting 
comments to the Board can be found in the links above.  Please note that comments submitted on rulemakings are 
considered public documents and will be posted to IRRC’s website. 
 
IRRC’s comments on the proposal are due to the Board on December 23, 2020. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Scott Schalles 
Regulatory Analyst 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission 
 
 
 


